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Staff Report CL2021-021 

 

Title of Report: CL2021-021-Noise By-law – Draft Amendments 

Department: Clerks 
Branch:   Legislative and Council Services 
Council Date: August 4, 2021 

 
Recommendation:  

Be it resolved that Council receive Staff Report CL2021-021 as information; and  

That Council members provide feedback to the Clerk on the draft noise by-law no 

later than August 16, 2021; and  

That staff prepare a final by-law for approval at the September 1, 2021 regular 

meeting of Council.  

 

Background: 

The current Township of Southgate Noise By-law No. 2019-072 was approved at 

the May 15, 2019, regular meeting of Council. The by-law can be viewed on our 

website here.   

 

Staff Comments: 

Staff have identified several updates that are needed throughout the by-law and 

have discovered inconsistencies with the set fines listing that need addressed.  

 

Staff have made several changes to the by-law so far, including its layout and 

formatting and are asking Council to review the new draft by-law and to provide 

comments prior to returning to Council for final approval at the September 1, 2021 

regular Council meeting.  

 

The draft noise by-law is included in this report as Attachment #1.  

 

Financial Implications: 

There are no financial implications to the Township as a result of this report.  

 

Communications & Community Action Plan Impact: 
This report has been written and presented to Council to communicate accurate 

information to the public.  

 
 
 

 

https://www.southgate.ca/en/local-government/resources/documents/By-laws-and-Policies/By-law-Listing/By-law-2019-072---Noise-By-law.pdf
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Original Signed By 

Original Signed By 

Concluding Comments: 
That Council receive Staff Report CL2021-021 as information and that Council 

members provide feedback to the Clerk on the draft noise by-law no later than August 
16, 2021.  

 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 

 
 

 
Dept. Head: _____________________  

Lindsey Green, Clerk  

 
 

CAO Approval: ____________________ 
Dave Milliner, CAO                    

 

 
Attachments: By-law No. 2021-XXX – Draft Noise By-law  
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